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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The week beginning 6th February is National Storyteller Week. To celebrate and participate in 
this wonderful event, as well as provide our children with another experience to support them in 
their love of reading and stories, we have managed to secure a booking with storyteller Sal Tonge 
for Wednesday 8th February 

Sal is an amazing storyteller, rather than reading from a book, she uses her incredible 
imagination to inspire and engage the children by using story sacks, musical instruments, props, 
repetition and drama. Sal will be in for the whole day and will deliver sessions to all children in 
Nursey and Reception, allowing every child to participate in this amazing experience. If you wish to 
do so, please feel free to visit Sally’s Website at the following address: 

www.sallytonge.co.uk 

To support this wonderful experience, we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 
per child. As a school, we are not able to charge for the additional events and opportunities we 
provide but unfortunately, they are not able to go ahead without your support. If we do not 
receive enough contributions to cover the cost of Sal Tonge unfortunately, the sessions will not be 
able to go ahead. Please make complete payment via our online payment platform ParentPay. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Mrs Hodgkiss and the Early Years Team 
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